Parsons, Susan

From: Brian Quinn <dasauce68@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 5:07 PM

To: Parsons, Susan

Subject: Re: Communications to City Council = March 28 confirmed

Keeping the sidewalk stamps that are being destroyed by construction and handicapped access.

On Mon, Feb 12, 2018 at 2:45 PM, Parsons, Susan <Susan.Parsons@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

Thanks Brian,

You are confirmed for 3/28. Please send a sentence or two about your subject.

Susan

Susan Parsons
Assistant Council Clerk

City of Portland

susan.parsons@portlandoregon.gov

503.823.4085

From: Brian Quinn [mailto:dasauce68 @gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 2:26 PM

To: Parsons, Susan <Susan.Parsons@portlandoregon.gov>

Subject: Re: FW: Communications to City Council = March 28 available

Let's do 3/28. Thank you
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